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Often we all bring knitting to our meetings because it is easy to pick up and unless it is a 

complicated pattern you can knit and chat easily.  However this month there was also 

embroidery and patchwork being undertaken.  As usual we talked about many things – health 

and safety, soup-making, hospital transport, car insurance amongst other topics. 

 

Our next meeting will be on Monday 3rd June.  New members are always welcome and you 

certainly don’t need to be an expert to join us, just enjoy stitching with like-minded folk.  Please 

give me a ring if you are interested. 

Glen Howard 

01833 631639 


